
 

 

Attendance Matters  

On time, every time.  

 

94.1% 

 

Our attendance is getting 

better and better!  

 

Let’s keep it going! 

 

 

Drop everything for 10 
minutes and read with your 

child every day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Talk to us if you have any 

worries or concerns.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter – Friday 27th June 

 

Awesome athletics 

 

 

 

 

 

A brilliant performance from pupils in Y4 and Y6 at the ONE 

Academy Trust Games on Thursday. The children showed great 

athletic ability and fantastic determination and teamwork on a very 

hot day! 

 

Trim Trail 

A polite reminder that children should not play on the trim trail 

equipment before or after school. 

 

Sports for schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support with our recent fundraising. The 

children were all inspired by meeting an Team GB Olympic 

medallist and impressed us all with their energy in their fitness 

circuits! 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations welcome for our 

tombola – books, bottles and 

cuddly toys!  

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  
There are some changes to our Attendance Policy next year – 
especially about absence during term time and penalty notices. You 
can find more detail here.  

https://www.arnbrookprimary.net/essential-information/letters/


Please remember these 

rules when on school 

grounds: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No dogs are allowed on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

       

 

 

No smoking or vaping on 

the school site. 

 

 

 

 

Please dismount bicycles 

and scooters when on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please park safely 

 around our school site 

and  

be considerate of our local 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Y1/2 at Southwell Minster 

 
Our Y1/2 pupils had a great visit to Southwell Minster last week as 
part of their RE learning. Here they are taking part in some 
activities. Mrs Bright was very proud of the childrens’ behaviour 
and attitude.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Diary Dates 

 
Summer reminders 

Children need: 

- Sun hat    -   Water bottle   -  Sun cream (child’s name on bottle) 

Children are asked to put on their own sun cream. Please put sun 

cream on your child before they come to school. We ask children 

don’t share sun cream in case of allergies.  

 

Children can wear black or grey shorts, black or grey skirt or a 

pinafore dress during the summer. No open toe shoes are allowed. 

Tuesday 2nd July  
Y5/6 Remembrance Event at 

National Arboretum 

Friday 5th July Summer Fayre after school 

Thursday 11th July  
Sports Day 
Y1-3: AM 
Y4-6: PM 

17th July Afternoon 
18th July Evening  

Y6 Performance 

Friday 19th July  EYFS Graduation Assembly  

Friday 19th July  
End of year reports sent 

home 

Monday 22nd July   Y6 Leavers Assembly  

Wednesday 24th July  Y6 Leavers Treat 

Thursday 25th July   100% attendance prize 

Last day of summer term for pupils: Thursday 25th July 
2024 


